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The Inter-American Development Bank hosted the April DC Marine Community (DCMC) meeting on
‘Oceans and Climate Change’. It was also the largest DCMC meeting to date, with over 85



IUCN extends further external comments to be submitted until April 23th. IUCN’s tentative timeline for
this project is found below.

Future steps in Elaboration of IUCN Working Document, ‘Oceans and Climate Change’

Over the next several weeks, external comments will be reviewed and included in the future draft.
Potential project partners will also be identified. Over the summer, each section of the document will
be completed. A final draft of the full document will be circulated to the DCMC by September 2009. At
that time, members and partners can make the decision to endorsealsopartners
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